BROOKSIDE SURGERY NEWS
www.brooksidesurgery.co.uk
UNFORTUNATE INCREASE IN VERBAL ABUSE
Over the last few weeks, we have experienced an increase in the number instances of verbal abuse to our reception and dispensary staff.  The GP partners find this increase a huge cause for concern. 
The NHS and Brookside Surgery have a zero-tolerance policy towards verbal abuse towards any and all members of staff.  Every member of the Brookside Surgery team has an important role to play in ensuring our patients get the care they need and we are incredibly grateful for their continued efforts and dedication.
NHS App
NHS App and your NHS account - NHS (www.nhs.uk)
Recent improvements to the NHS App means that additional features are now available with even more planned for the coming months.

The Practice would encourage all patients to register on the NHS App.  If you already have online access through the “Patient Access” app then we would suggest that you move to the NHS App as this will offer more features and better ways of contacting the surgery. 
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NEW TELEPHONE SYSTEM
Our new telephone system was installed in March and we hope that patients are noticing an improvement in the options available.  At busy times you will be offered the option to retain your place in the queue but receive a Callback rather than waiting on hold for your call to be answered.  
A lot of planning and preparation has gone into designing the new system and aligning this to the full range of services that we can now direct our patients to. 

APPOINTMENTS 
We continually review the number and type of appointments offered by the different clinicians working at the Practice.  We have made a wider range of appointments bookable online for routine consultations and some specialist clinics.  These are bookable through the NHS App or your may receive a text message inviting you to book into a clinic through an online link.  

We are now able to send reminder texts for routine pre-booked appointments again and hope that this will help to reduce the number of patients that fail to attend these appointments.
STAFF TRAINING

The Practice will be closed from 1.00pm to 5.00pm on Wednesday 17th April for staff and GP training 

BANK HOLIDAYS 
The Practice will be closed for the bank holiday on MONDAY 6th MAY.  Please allow an extra day if you need to order repeat medication around this date. If you require medical advice when the surgery is closed then please call 111.

